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The Village of Tinley Park is looking for volunteers who would like to help out 
with the Downtown Tinley Boo Bash on Sunday, Oct. 27. Available volunteer 
times are 9:30 a.m. to noon or 11:30 a.m. 3 p.m.   
 
The Village also is looking for volunteers to perform basic face painting and 
dress up as holiday characters (costumes provided) at the Holiday Market on 
Dec. 6, 7 and 8. Andrew and Sandburg high school students can sign up 
through their service learning office to apply the hours toward their required 
community service hours. 
 
Those who are interested can email Special Events Coordinator Vicki Sanchez 
at vsanchez@tinleypark.org. 


